
 
“Sweetwater Union High School District programs and activities shall be free from discrimination based on age, gender, gender 

identity or expression, or genetic information, sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic group identification, 

marital or parental status, physical or mental disability, sexual orientation; the perception of one or more of such characteristics; 
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Planning and Construction 
1130 Fifth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 91911 

(619) 691-5553 

 

 

March 23, 2021 

 

Department of Real Estate 

320 West Fourth Street, Suite 350 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

Re: 408 Hollister – 380 Units  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Pursuant to your request, we are providing the following information relative to the residential development 

project located at 408 Hollister St., San Diego, CA 92154.  

 

 Southwest Middle School   

 Grades 7 & 8 

 2710 Iris Avenue 

 San Diego, CA 92154 

 

Southwest High School  

 Grades 9-12 

 1685 Hollister Street 

 San Diego, CA 92154 

 

All efforts will be made to place students from your project in the above-mentioned school.  However, 

please be advised that overcrowding and other unforeseen factors may require student placement at an 

alternate school site in order to provide an optimal learning environment for all students in our district. 

 

If a housing unit is located more than 2.5 miles from the middle school or 3.5 miles from the high school, 

bussing may be provided at the homeowners’ expense.  For the 2020-2021 school year, the estimated price 

is $400.00, per student per year for roundtrip transportation and $200.00, per student per year for one-way 

transportation. 

 

Please note that our online school locator can be found at: 

http://planningandconstruction.sweetwaterschools.org/boundaries/ 

 

If you should require additional information, please contact me at (619) 691-5553. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Colleen Keeran 

Planning Specialist 


